Colchester Giving Garden

It's that time of year when the town community garden is getting up and running to grow fresh produce for our town food bank and area soup kitchens. This year will be the ninth year of the all volunteer run garden located behind the senior center at 95 Norwich Ave.

Anyone is welcome to come by and join in. You do not need to be a gardener, just show enthusiasm to help others! We are meeting on Tuesdays at 4:30 and will most likely have a second work day each week. That day is to be determined.

Why not try something new? We have volunteers of all ages and abilities. We are still wearing masks and being cautious and we request that you wear closed in shoes...no sandals or flip flops when volunteering at the garden.

Donations to the garden are also welcome to help us defray the costs each season. For more information on donations or to become a volunteer write to Peg at our email address....colchestergivinggarden @gmail.com. Hope to see you at the garden this year!